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Dear parents/carers,  
 
You are invited to attend our school 
community event, STEAM Symposium.  
 
Our K-6 classes will be showcasing their 
amazing STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Maths) projects that 
they have been working on throughout 
2023.  
 
Each class will be represented on the day 
with their own stall, which will be run by 
students who will be ready to share their 
knowledge and clever designs with the 
community.  
 
We would love you to join us and share in 
the fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                                                        Aisha Masud 

Principal                                                                                                                   Event Coordinator 


